

RAISED ROYAL

ASSUMPTION MIDDLE SCHOOL FEBRUARY 19, 2021

OUR SCHOOL

440 MEAD STREET PHONE: 715-422-0950

AMS OFFICE: Mrs. Renee Kollock rkollock@assumptioncatholicschools.org

PRINCIPAL: Mrs. Anne Zacher azacher@assumptioncatholicschools.org

ASSOC. PRINCIPAL: Mr. Jimmy Lynch | ilynch@assumptioncatholicschools.org

WEBSITE: ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC SCHOOLS https://www.assumptioncatholicschools.org/

DATES TO REMEMBER

MARCH 4

Easter Chocolate/Honey orders due

MARCH 5 NO SCHOOL K-12

MARCH 12 NO SCHOOL K-12

MARCH 20
AMS Yearbook Orders Due

MARCH 26
Flag Football Registration Due

MARCH 29-APRIL 5
NO SCHOOL Spring/Easter Break

APRIL 9 Hex 5 ends Our 8th grade Boys participated in UWSP's STEAM Workshop on Friday, Feb 19. STEAM is an approach to learning that uses Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Mathematics.

Students were engaged in hands-on workshops and learned about the many career paths available with an education in STEM.





REMINDER

8TH GRADE STUDENTS: Don't forget to submit your baby pictures to Mrs. Shaw.



ACS
Re-enrollment
due date:
April 15th





Dear AMS parents,

Although we have done our best to resume a normal school year here at Assumption Catholic Schools, we have been seeing an increased need for additional social/emotional support for our students across the board.

In efforts to meet our students' needs we have reached out to Mr. Connor Tiggerus, a Psychotherapist and Therapeutic Youth Mentor from our area who specializes in working with adolescents. Mr. Tiggerus has offered to come in to work with our students on Thursday mornings to help our students develop a growth mindset and positive relationships with peers.

Connor is a Licensed Professional Counselor (LPC) and a licensed Substance Abuse Counselor-In Training (SAC-IT), who received his master's degree in Clinical Mental Health Counseling from UW-Stout. He received his bachelor of fine arts degree from UW-Stevens Point. He is a nationally-certified Trauma-Focused Cognitive Behavioral Therapist (TF-CBT). He currently works with children, adolescents, and adults, through his association with Therapy Without Walls, who contracts with county agencies to provide services. He has given several psychoeducational presentations regarding becoming trauma-sensitive, developmentally-informed, and relationally-focused.

Connor has been an instructor in various martial-arts for over 30 years. He has taught at UWSP as an Associate Lecturer and at Nekoosa School District as a Summer-School Teacher. He has volunteered in several school systems for over the past 20 years. He was a stay-at-home dad for the first five years of his son's life and has continued to be actively involved in raising, nurturing, and empowering his son, who recently turned 17.

Note: This is not a required part of our curriculum, please contact us if you are not interested in having your child participate in this opportunity.

Blessings,

Mrs. Zacher